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The truth about the causes of the devastating damage to the Great Barrier Reef are well known. I
 commend the Queensland Government for acting to try and reduce this damage and fully
 support the proposed new laws to reduce the pollution
that is pouring into the waters at an
 alarming and destructive rate.
What is happening is unacceptable and I’m pleased the Queensland Government is attempting
 to address this.

Regards,
Ross Barwick
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